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REMINDER: OHIP+ AS PRIMARY PAYER for KARE plan 

As we know for adults, if you have a private plan, you are not eligible for OHIP+.

For children in the care of Ontario Association of Children’s Aid Societies that have a KARE benefit  
plan with GreenShield, we want to remind how to submit claims and who is responsible for paying  
the claims. 

The Ministry of Health agreed to be the first payer for KARE Plan claims. Pharmacists should  
submit claims directly to the OHIP+ program. As GreenShield is set up as the secondary payer,  
your KARE plan claims will be denied if sent to GreenShield first.


